
Year 2 Christmas Events

Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 2 are holding two special events this year as part of our Christmas celebrations.

Year 2 Carols, mince pies and crafts

We are excited to invite you to listen to some fun carols in the studio and join the children with their
teachers in the classrooms to enjoy a mince pie and make some Christmas crafts together.

Details for the event:

Date:Friday 15th December
Where: Studio then classrooms
Time of Arrival: 2:00 PM
Duration of Event: 1 hour

Please enter via the main gate on Doyle Avenue.

Year 1 & 2 Elf Grotto & Film Event

Your child is invited to our elf grotto and Christmas film event on Tuesday 19th December at
3.00pm. They will join the fun straight from school. We will be watching a festive film with a hotdog
and a drink. If you would like your child to attend this, please complete the form below using
the link and send £2.50 into school with your child in a named envelope by Friday 15th
December. If you do not wish for your child to attend the film night please pick them up at the usual
time from their classroom.

https://forms.gle/ndp3KbjGNb3GXH5g7

If you have any questions, please speak to myself or your child’s class teacher.

https://forms.gle/ndp3KbjGNb3GXH5g7


Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to celebrating this festive season with
you and your children.

Warm regards,

Mrs Saunders


